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DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF NAVAL OPERATIONS 

2000 NAVY PENTAGON 
WASHINGTON, DC 20350-2000 

IN REPLY REFER TO 

6470 
Ser N456S/8U158679 
5 January 2009 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: LOSS OF LICENSED MATERIAL 

Loss of licensed material reportable under Title 10, Code of 
Federal Regulations, Part 20.2201 occurred with Naval Radioactive 
Materials Permit (NRMP) No. 19-00019-T4NP, which authorizes 
distribution and possession of the devices. This NRMP was issued 
under the authority of Nuclear Regulatory Commission Master 
Materials License No. 45-23645-01NA. The enclosed report 1 

provides information required by Title 10, Code of Federal 
Regulations, Part 20.2201 (b) . 

I 

Sincerely, 

L. L. Fragoso 
Captain, MSC, U.S. Navy 
Executive Secretary 
Naval.Radiation Safety Committee 

Enclosure: 1. Radioactive Material Loss Report 



RADIOACTIVE MATERIAL LOSS REPORT 

1. On 18 November 2008 during a daily maintenance inspection an 
isolite was found to be missing from a KC-130J BUN0 167108 
aircraft. The isolite contained 1 curie of tritium. 

2. The loss of the isolite most likely occurred during aerial 
refueling operations in the Turtle Military Operations Area, 
northeast of Twenty-Nine Palms. 

3 .  The location of the isolite is unknown, however; the loss 
most likely occurred over an unpopulated area. 

4. There is no potential for personnel exposure from this 
device. 

5. There is no recovery effort planned. 

Enclosure : ( 1) 


